
November  2020 

Dear Parents,  

The holiday season is quickly approaching and we know many of you are making plans for the holidays.  

As you know, we are striving to provide a safe and healthy environment for your child.  With that in 

mind, here are a few reminders to ensure the safety of your family, child and the Bobbie Noonan’s 

Family.  These guidelines will limit the possibility and exposure to COVID-19.  

 

• Please avoid traveling to a hot spot area or attending a mass gathering with your child and 

family. 

• Please make sure that all family members wear a face mask to keep nose and mouth covered 

when in a public setting. 

• Please avoid close contact with anyone who is not in your household and limit social gatherings. 

• Please practice personal hygiene by washing your hands often with soap and water or by using 

hand sanitizer. 

• Please avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth.  

 

Although we understand we cannot limit your holiday activities, we are asking you to please consider 

the safety of all of our families.   If you choose to travel during the holidays remember if the destination 

is a hot spot your child may be required to quarantine according to CDC and Public Health Department 

guidelines.  During this time, your child will not be able to attend school and 50% tuition will be due 

during this self-quarantine period.  To keep your family and everyone safe please follow these guidelines 

after you travel: 

 

• Stay 6 feet away from anyone not in your household. 

• Wear a mask when not at home. 

• Wash your hands with soap and water often or use hand sanitizer. 

• Watch for symptoms of COVID-19. 

Thank you for your continued understanding and patience during this difficult time.         

Bobbie Noonan’s Staff               

 

Please check the CDC and health department websites for listing of COVID-19 high risk travel areas.  

These are usually updated daily. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-during-covid19.html 



 


